Motorcyclist sent to St. Rita’s Hospital
Wednesday, May 15, 2013 12:20 AM -

Delphos police were called to a car/motorcycle incident at approximately 5:59 p.m. Saturday.

Reports indicate Tiffany M. Geise, 20, of Delphos was northbound on North Jefferson Street
approaching the stop sign at the intersection of West Fourth Street when she rolled through the
intersection failing to stop at the stop sign. Debbra L. Merritt, 49, of Van Wert was operating a
motorcycle and traveling westbound on Fourth Street and did not have a stop sign. To avoid a
collision with the Geise vehicle, Merrit layed the motorcycle down.

No contact was made between the two vehicles. Merritt’s motorcycle sustained minor damage
to the right side.

Merritt was transported to St. Rita’s Medical Center by Delphos EMS with non-incapacitating
injuries.

Geise was cited with failure to stop.




